
St. Anne's-Belfield School 

Dear Two’s, Pre-School, and Junior Kindergarten Families,
 
We hope this finds you well and enjoying the slower pace of summer days. While campus 
is quiet now that Saints Summer camps have concluded, we are busy with plans and 
projects  for the 2021-22 school year and are so looking forward to seeing you in August.  
For families who are new to our school, a warm welcome to you. It was wonderful to see 
those of you who were able to attend our recent afternoon playground playdates.

This packet includes many details to help you begin to prepare for the upcoming school 
year. Enclosed you will find information about necessary medical and identification forms, 
school day start and end times, supplies, and  important dates. Please note that any 
adjustments to the School’s COVID protocols will not be finalized until close to the start 
of the school year, once the local health department has set forth guidelines for schools. 

In August you will receive class placement information, details about your child’s 
staggered start on August 23 or 24, and instructions for signing up for partnership 
meetings which will take place on August 16. These meetings are a chance for you and 
your child’s teacher to have a conversation prior to the first day of school. Partnering with 
you to learn more about your child helps provide us with insight into your child’s strengths 
and allows for early discussion of any concerns you may have so that we may better 
support your child throughout the year. 

We hope you will join us for an informal gathering and conversation at 8:30a.m. on 
Friday, August 27, after you drop off your child. Please look for further information about 
that in August. 

Thank you for your careful review of the materials included in this packet. We are excited 
to see you in a few weeks.

Warm regards,

Kathy Carpenter
Director of Pre-School Programs

Lisa Keeler
Head of the Lower School




